
To Our Valued Customers: 

Due to the continuing shifting demand for products in our industry, continued escalation in raw material, 

Genpak Canada will be increasing prices on EPS Foam products, PP (Polypropylene) and PS 

(Polystyrene) lids.  

The increase will be effective on January 4th, 2021 

The following EPS & PS product lines will be affected: 

• All EPS Foam Containers 

• All EPS Foam Cups 

• All EPS Foam Lids 

• All PP (Polypropylene) items 

• All PS (Polystyrene) lids 

Due to continued rising costs in freight, labor, corrugate and energy cost, Genpak will be implementing an 

additional price increase on all products, including those listed above. 

The price increase will take place on all orders placed on or after January 4, 2021. Buy-ins cannot be 

accommodated and all orders at pre-increase pricing must be for immediate shipment. All contract and bid pricing 

will increase at this time as well. 

Thank you for your continued support during this challenging time. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Cafua 

Director of Sales - Canada 


